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The Nevins Memorial Library provides an unfiltered wireless Internet Hot Spot. This service is 

for patrons with Wireless-capable devices, such as wireless-capable laptops and handheld 

computers. This service is intended to be available during the normal operating hours of the 

library. However, the library cannot guarantee that wireless service will be available at any 

specific time. 

Wireless networks are not secure and use is at the individual’s own risk. Virus, security and 

privacy protection are the responsibility of the patron and are not provided by the library. 

The library is not responsible for any damage to data files, alteration to file systems, or 

functionality of the computer resulting from connecting to the wireless network. 

The library is not responsible for damage, theft, loss of property, personal information, software 

or other personal property used in the library. 

The library cannot guarantee Internet speed or quality of the connection. 

The library does not supply electrical power for patron equipment. The patron is responsible for 

supplying charged batteries.  The Library keeps a small supply of chargers, check with Reference 

Librarian for availability.  Patrons will use these loaned chargers at their own risk. 

The Wi-Fi connection cannot be used for illegal purposes, nor shall it be used in any way that 

violates library policies. 


